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Phone:  419-538-6928 

Sacramental Emergencies :  419-778-9339 

Fax:  419-538-6147 
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Music:  Dan Ellerbrock  

Maintenance:  Joe Schroeder 
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                  Mark Kaufman (Parish Center) 

Cemetery Caretaker-Manager:  Jeff Gerding 

 
Preschool Administrator:  Lori Rump 
Email: preschool@glandorfstjohns.com 
Phone:  419-538-6264 
 
K-4th Religious Education:  Tammy Schmitz 
Email:  k4ccd@glandorfstjohns.com 
Phone:  419-538-6335 
 
5th-8th Religious Education:  Mindy Recker 
Email: jrhighccd@glandorfstjohns.com 
Phone:  419-538-6897 
 
High School Religious Education:   
Ruth Gerding 
Email:  hsccd@glandorfstjohns.com 
Phone:  419-538-6897    Cell:  567-204-1275 
 
 
Parish Council President:  Mike Karhoff 
Finance Committee Chairperson: Luke Recker 
Altar Rosary Society President: Betsy Maag 
Men’s Society President:  Tony Schroeder 

Sunday, February 12, 2023                         Sunday, October 8, 2023  

PARISHIONERS 

• New Members  
• Any status or address 

changes 
• To keep informed, 

register for Bulletin 
and Parish 
Notifications by email 
or visit St. John’s 
website 

Call or email the Parish 

Office 

WANT TO GET INVOLVED  

IN OUR PARISH? 

• If you are interested in 

becoming a Lector, 

Extraordinary Minister, 

Usher, Funeral Server, 

Choir, Spirit and Song 

Group and any other way.   

• If Interested in becoming a 

member on our Finance 

Committee or Parish 

Council Committee.  Please 

call the parish office for 

more information and to 

be put on the next ballot. 

 Call or email  the  Parish Office. 

Updated CYO SPORTS  

 

Diocesan Policy for CYO Sports--All players must be 
members of the sponsoring parish and/or educational 
system of the parish to play on the parish team. 
St. John’s Parish Policy for High School CYO-Playing 
any sports this year? It is a privilege to play sports for 
St. John’s and not an expectation.  You are expected 
to attend both the Fall and Winter Semesters of High 
School Religious Education CCD Classes. 

• Attendance at these classes will be monitored 
and reviewed. For each class missed beyond 4 
classes you will be sitting out one game per 
absence. 

• Parents, if your child will be absent, please 
contact or text Ruth Gerding at 567-204-1275 
before class. 

• All high school players are required to give 5 
hours of service to St. John’s by January 14, 
2024. 

The Eucharist is the source and summit of our faith. 
Without the gift of the Eucharist, we do not exist as a 
parish, and you do not have the privilege of playing for 
St. John’s. 

• All coaches and players are required to attend 
Saturday evening or Sunday Mass. If you miss, 
we kindly ask that you sit out that week’s game. 

• All coaches and high school players are to spend 
one hour in Adoration on Eucharistic Day. If you 
miss, we kindly ask that you sit out one game. 

If you do not have time for the LORD, you do not have 
time to play sports.  We kindly ask the cooperation of 
all as we implement this policy for the good of our 
parish and the good of the Church.   
       (Fr. Matt Keller & Mike Karhoff, Parish Council President) 
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When I read the article featuring Glandorf St. John’s in the recent C.PP.S. Today, I was aware that 
we the Missionaries of the Precious Blood have been serving here in Glandorf for a long time, 
but I did not realize that our community has been serving here for 175 years, until I read the 
article.  Glandorf, is one of the first parishes that we took on as a community when we came to 
the United States. But I think it would have to be one of the first parishes that our community 
took on world-wide.  When St. Gaspar del Bufalo founded our community in 1815, our first 
missionaries were not parish priests, they were missionaries, their mission was to bring people 
back to church, in response to the fall of Napoleon.  In 1843 Fr. Brunner brought our community 
to the United States to help minister to German Speaking immigrants this when our community 
began to take on parish ministry.   
As I walk through our parish museum and see the display of past Missionaries of the Precious 
Blood pastors that have served here at St. John’s, I see my picture among them and humbly can 
say I only account for 1 of those 175 years and I am also reminded of the shoulders of the past 
that I stand on.  As I reflect on my family the Missionaries of the Precious Blood history at St. 
John, I am also reminded of the history that your families have here as well. I would imagine as 
you examine the roots of your family history, they go back 175 years and some either farther 
yet.  You could examine your family roots and see the impacts that your family has had on St. 
John’s.  
In our scriptures today we hear of a parable of a landowner that plants a vineyard, puts a hedge 
in it, digs a wine press, and builds a tower. It appears the landowner did everything that he could 
to have good, successful, and bountiful vineyard. Ironically, rather than staying to work the 
vineyard the landowner leaves for a journey and leases the vineyard out to tenants.  When the 
grapes become ripe the landowner sends servants to get some of the produce of the harvest.  
Rather than sharing the produce with the landowner the tenants kill and mistreat the servants.   
As we I reflect on our parish’s history, and on this parable. I see God as the landowner and our 
God gives all the gifts that we need.  We are the tenants and the harvest or the produce is all the 
good things that we have and do.  And call then is to share that produce with our God.  Our 
parish’s history is filled with faithful tenants that have worked hard to produce a bountiful 
harvest and shared that produce with the Lord.  We are beneficiaries of 
that harvest. 
Now is our turn to be tenants of not only producing harvest but sharing 
that produce with the Lord.  And that is why we are having our Sonday 
Funday this Sunday.  To recognize all the ways here at St. Johns we have 
and are we are producing and sharing the fruit with the Lord through our 
CCD programs and various other ministries in our parish.  But today is 
about what is happening today and looking to the future, how can we 
continue to produce fruit and share that produce?  What is the gift that 
God is calling you to share?    
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Reconciliation (Confession) 

Wednesday 7:15am –7:45am, 7:45—8:20pm 
Friday 7:15am—7:45am  
Saturday 4:00pm—4:15pm 

Anointing of the Sick 

Please call the Parish Office if you need a Priest for Anointing of the Sick or 

Last Rites.  If a Sacramental Emergency call 419-778-9339. 

Eucharistic Adoration 

Wednesday 6:30pm—8:15pm        1st Saturday 5:30pm -  8:00am 

1st Friday 1:00pm—4:00pm with Benediction 

Holy Orders and Religious Life 

Contact the vocation office at the Toledo Diocese at 419-244-6711 or  
e-mail psmith@toledodiocese.org or contact the vocation office at the 
Missionaries of the Precious Blood 937-228-9263 or  
e-mail vocation@cpps-preciousblood.org.  
 

SACRAMENTS 
Baptism 

Instruction is necessary when this is your first child.  To arrange a 

baptism or register for the parental baptism class, please contact the 

Parish Office.  

PARENTAL BAPTISM CLASS (by Deacon Don)  Parish Center  

   Room 15   9:00am –10:30am    
  Upcoming classes:   
February 4, 2024, May 12, 2024 (Room 22),  and  September 15 

Marriage 

Please contact the Parish Office six months in advance to start 

planning your wedding.  A marriage preparation class is required. 
 
MARRIAGE PREPARATION CLASS (REQUIRED) 1-DAY CLASS  

organized by Dr. Craig and Wendy Imm in the Parish Center Cafeteria 
Sunday, November 5, 2023 at 8:00am   

Initiation of Adults into the Catholic Faith (RCIA)  

Is a journey through which interested adults and older children are welcomed and 
gradually introduced to the Roman Catholic Faith, Sacraments, Worship and way 
of life. In response to their inquiries, these people are properly instructed so that 
you can discern (through reflection and prayer) whether you are indeed called to 
Catholicism.  If you would like more information or want to register please contact 
the Parish Office.  The next session will start in the fall.  

MONDAY, OCTOBER 9 Sts. Denis & John Leonardi 
7:35am Rosary 
8:00am Communion Service - Deacon Don Inkrott 
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 10 
8:20am Rosary 
8:45am L/D Lavon & Beverly Leis, Tom Kaufman 
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 11 St. John XXIII 
7:15-7:45am Confessions 
7:35am Rosary  
8:00am L/D Norbert & Agnes Sager Family  
8:45am  Penance 6A 
6:30-8:15pm Adoration 
7:45pm-8:20pm Confessions 
8:30-9:15pm Thurifer Training 
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 12  
8:20am Rosary 
8:45am  L/D Behrns/Croy Families  
FRIDAY, OCTOBER 13 
7:15am-7:45am Confession  
7:35am Rosary 
8:00am Donald Halker & Donna Jean Halker  
12:00pm Rosary 
6:00pm Wedding Rehearsal-Sharon Meyer 
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 14 St. Callistus 
7:35am Rosary 
8:00am Poor Souls 
8:30am Confessions 
1:00am Meyer-Csomos Wedding 
4:00pm Confession 
4:30pm  Dave Schmitz, L/D Gilbert & Marcela Morman Family,  
L/D Mel Hedrick Family, L/D Robert & Alice Schroeder Family , 
L/D Jerome & Alma Schmitz Family,  Joyce Smith, John Wurth 
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 15-28th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
7:35am  Rosary 
8:00am  Terry Maas, James & Patricia Donaldson, Herbert Maas, 
Edna Riepenhoff,  Zac Cassidy, Paul Cassidy Jr,  
L/D Don Recker Family 
10:30am Frank Tobe, Cayla Fortman-Ross, Ross Hansen, Darrell 
Neuenschwander 
11:30pm Baptism - Fr. Matt 

                           SERVERS 

Mon 8:45am No Mass 
Tue 8:45am Students 
Wed 8:00am Gene & Rose Warnecke 
Thu 8:45am Students 
Fri 8:00am Ken & Paula Elchinger 
Sat 8:00am Carleigh Maag, Brooke Maag, Mattilyn Maag 
Sat 4:30pm Ethan Weis, Sam Warnecke, Brandon Warnecke 

Sun 8:00am Emma Hoffman, Raiden Schroeder, Tyler Ruhe 

Sun 10:30am Will Siefker, Owen Schumaker, Grant Schroeder 

   EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS LECTORS   
Sat 4:30pm Mary Ellen Halker Elizabeth Ruhe 
  Louis Halker  
Sun 8:00am Deb  Leopold Andy Gray 
    Deb Schroeder Deb Schroeder 
Sun 10:30am Tara Gerding Paula Siebeneck 
    Jane Moening Tim Hansen 
Revised Ministers Schedule was emailed on 9/15/2023.  If you did 
not get the email, you can find the Ministers schedule on the St. 
John’s website.  Call for the password. 
                            GIFT BEARERS  
Sat 4:30pm Ross & Sue Siefker 

Sun 8:00am Steve & Jane Alt 
Sun 10:30am Mark & Ann Ellerbrock 
                             OCTOBER USHERS 
Sat 4:30pm Alex Ellerbrock, Steve Brown 
Sun 8:00am Tim & Chris Hoehn 
Sun 10:30am Louis & Mary Ellen Halker 

COMMUNION TO MEADOWS: Deb Burwell, Frances Roof 
COUNTERS FOR SUNDAY: 2 
ROSARY NEXT SUNDAY: Cliff & Janet Schroeder 
OCTOBER FUNERAL ROSARY LEADERS:  Jeff & Jeanne Schram,  
Ginnie Riepenhoff, Marie Pothast, Bertie Hermiller, Mike & Judy Niese, 
Lee & Diane Recker 



 STEWARDSHIP  October 1, 2023 

Offering  

Loose $   1,157.00 

Adult Envelope $   7,312.00 

Children $       98.00 

Maintenance $     470.00 

Online Giving $   2,290.00 

Total Collection $11,831.98 
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Thank you to all of you who have been continuing to make your 

Weekly/monthly contributions to your St. John’s parish family and 

for sharing your treasure, time, & talent with your St. John’s parish 

family!  

Give Online Today! 

Visit our website to get the E-Giving Form to fill out and return to 

the Parish Office.  It is located in the left  side above the Menu 

options.   www.stjohnglandorf.org 

 

Heartbeat needs size 3 Diapers & NEW HOURS for Heartbeat  starting July 
31st Open Tuesday’s 1-5pm and Thursday 9-1pm 
 
Foods Needed at the Ottawa Food Pantry:  pineapple, mandarin oranges, 
pears, ready to eat soup, pancake mix, pop tarts or breakfast bars, boxed or 
canned potatoes, rice, dry beans, canned pasta, egg noodles, condiments, 
salad dressing, sloppy joe sauce, hamburger helper, spaghetti sauce, snacks.  
Note:  Monetary gifts are appreciated, as well (Ottawa Food Pantry, Trinity 

United Methodist Church, Ottawa).  

Please Include them in your prayers 
OUR FAITHFUL DEPARTED 

Please remember in your Masses and prayers the soul of  our 

faithful departed .  Our sincere sympathy is extended to their 

families, relatives, friends & neighbors of …. 

RICHARD bIRKEMEIER 

 

WEDDING BANN 

III Marisa Meyer of this parish, daughter of Tony & Lisa Meyer and 
Troy Csomos, of St. Nicholas, Miller City, son of Jason & Amy Niese  

II Madison Bockrath of this parish, daughter of Brent & Melanie 
Bockrath and Sammuel Rostofer, son of Brett  and Carrie Rostofer 

 

NEWLY BAPTIZED 

Lilah Rae, daughter of Joseph & Devan Gossard 
Myles Benjamin, son of Benjamin & Dana Keckler 

Natalie Lucille, daughter of Jason & Audrey Kleman 
Kensley Jane, daughter of Jason & Kelly Tobe 

Brayden Alan, son of Brian & Brittany Myerholtz 

Need to contact Fr. Matt 6 months before your 
marriage to start your marriage preparation.  It is your 
responsibility to call for an appointment or can
promise you a wedding here at St.  John

Pray For Those Who Have Gone Before Us   
Thomas E Hanneman 10/8/12 
Harold J Brinkman 10/8/15 
John J Macke 10/9/04 
Kimberly Langhals 10/10/11 
Kenneth Maag 10/10/17 
Juanita E Blankemeyer 10/10/18 
 

Arthur T Landwehr 10/11/16 
James A Rosengarten 10/12/13 
Ty M Conn 10/12/18 
Clarence W Pohl 10/14/09 
Edna M Lauer 10/14/14 
Ruth Ann Stechschulte 10/14/17 

PRAYER FOR OHIO 

Ever-living God, you give life and desire a future for all your 
children. Take hold of our nation, state, and community and 

awaken in every heart awe for the gift of life. Send your Spirit to 
strengthen us with wisdom and fortitude as we defend mothers 
and children in Ohio from laws that disregard their health and 

safety. Mary and Joseph trusted in you and welcomed Jesus into 
our broken world. Father, we ask their intercession to protect the 
preborn and their mothers, and to guide all parents in raising their 
children. May they help us build a civilization of love by upholding 

the sacredness of life, preserving parental rights, and 
accompanying pregnant women in need. We ask this through 

Christ, our Lord. Amen. 
 Our Lady, Mother of the Family, pray for us! 

 St. Joseph, Protector of the Unborn, pray for us! 

The Holy Father asks for our prayers for 

a specific intention each month.   

October:   For the Synod 

We pray for the Church, that she may adopt 
listening and dialogue as a lifestyle at every 

level, and allow herself to be guided by the Holy Spirit 
towards the peripheries of the world. 

2023 GRAND-orf Club   

Only the drawing on October 8th with no 

Coffee and Donuts due to SONday Fun Day.  

Doug and Andrea Giesige will draw the 

winners.  Extra  tickets are in the racks in the 

church vestibules.  

OCTOBER MASS COUNT 2023  

Starting this weekend Saturday September 30th/October 1st, the 
ushers will count all people present at every Mass.   This will 

includes servers,  Fr. Matt, Deacon Don, choir & babies in arms.   
 

Thank you very much!  

Newsletters are available 

in the back of Church. 



YOUTH & YOUNG ADULTS & AROUND PARISH        
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  High School Corner 

 HS CCD will be held on Wednesday, October 11th at 7:00 PM in Parish Center.  If your child will not be attending, 

please text or contact me.                                                                                 Ruth Gerding, coordinator of HS CCD,  567-204-1275 

SAVE THE DATE!  

St. John’s Preschool  

Fall Quarter Auction  
Friday, November 3, 7PM 

Parish Center cafeteria 
Details soon to follow.  Enjoy a fun night out! 

  Elementary and Jr High Corner 

  
1st Reconciliation Parent Meeting :   October 10, 2023 at 6:30pm in the Parish Center 

As over the past year, Father Matt wishes to use incense at masses on 
special feast days and for benediction.  He wishes to expand regular use to 

include benediction every first Saturday of the month after 4:30PM mass 
for the start of overnight adoration.  We use specially trained servers, 

called Thurifers, to assist with the incense.   
In most cases Fr will also use incense at other masses if a Thurifer steps 
up before mass and volunteers.  As of now we have 8 trained Thurifers and 
we wish to expand that number.  Mass servers in grades 8-12 are invited to 
join that group.  It is a special honor and privilege to serve in that capacity 

and ask your youth to prayerfully consider it. 

A Thurifer training session is planned for Wednesday Oct 11th immediately 
after High School CCD, 8:20 PM to 9:15 PM.  Existing Thurifers are wel-

come to join us to help qualify new members.  
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Attention ALL MEN!!!!  Join us on for That 
Man Is You  
Wednesday, Oct. 11th, 7-8:30pm in room 
22  OR Saturday, Oct. 14th, 6-7:30am in the 
cafeteria. 
For more information, contact Mike Karhoff 
@ mbkarhoff@bright.net, 419-796-0763 
TMIY "WORTHY OF THE CALL" - First We Come, Then 
We Go (Sat. 10/14, Wed. 10/11) (session 5) 
Presenter: Jason Angelette: A lifeline of Prayer, Faith as a 
foundation, "Her gaze was fixed on the Lord", Carrying your 
cross with Christ. Come to Christ and go out. Become a 
reservoir of God's love. Scripture: Mark 1:17-18, 16:15, John 
15:4-5. 
 
The St. John's TMIY group believes that EVERY vote counts. This is 
especially true regarding the November 7th election's Issue 1, which would 
permit individuals (this includes those under 18 years of age) to one's own 
reproductive medical treatment, including but not limited to abortion, which 
would be defined as before an unborn child is determined to be 
viable.  Please vote No to Ohio Issue 1 to protect parental controls and the 
unborn.  As usual, the Putnam County Board of Elections is offering 
opportunities to vote early by-mail as well as 
voting early in-person.  If you, or someone 
you  know in the Putnam County area, 
would like assistance with arranging to vote 
early by-mail or in-person, please call TMIY 
member Tim Hoehn at 419-615-3264 to 
coordinate such.  

 

 

 

mailto:mbkarhoff@bright.net
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Mustard Seed Gift Shop normal business hours 
Tues, Thurs, & Fri 9:00am - 5:00pm;  

Wed 12:00pm to 8:00pm; 
Sat 8:00am - 1:00pm 

Phone number 419-538-7220  www.mustardseedgiftshop.com 
Brenda Maag 419-235-3106   
 Julie Barlage 419-303-5366 

Providing Education on the  
CREIGHTON MODEL  

FertilityCare™ System  
to Empower Women and Couples to  

UNDERSTAND, MAINTAIN, and  
APPRECIATE their Health and  

Fertility in a way that is cooperative with our Catholic 
faith. 

Contact Wendy Imm, BSN CFCP for more information 
at 614-634-1043 or 

divinegracefertilitycare@gmail.com 

   
The mission of St. Catherine’s Embrace is to  

 reach out to, assist and embrace all 
families 

  in the St. George Deanery, regardless 
of 

faith affiliation, who have lost a child from   
miscarriage, stillbirth, or infant death.   

    Please call the rectory 419-538-6928  

MISCARRIAGE AND INFANT LOSS MEMORIAL MASS OCTOBER 29 

Did you or someone you love lose a child through miscarriage, stillbirth 

or infant death? Come receive spiritual consolation at the third annual 

St. Catherine’s Embrace Memorial Mass. It will be held on Sunday, 

October 29 at 1:00 p.m. at St John The Baptist Church in 

Continental. All are welcome at this special Mass, whether your loss 

was recent or years ago. Those outside Putnam County are also warmly 

invited.  This Mass will fulfill the regular Sunday obligation. If you have 

questions about the Mass or St. Catherine’s Embrace  (an outreach 

ministry in Putnam County to support families who have 

experienced  miscarriage, stillbirth or infant loss), call or text Mary Beth 

Weisenburger at (419)980-8065, Ruth Gerding at (567)204-1275 or Jill 

Streicher at (419)796-0637.  

Steve Bollman's documentary movie, What is 
Love? Life's Greatest Journey, has been chosen 
to air in over 700 movie theaters throughout the 
United States!!! It will be one night only on 
Monday, Oct 16th.  

The theater showing the movie in your area 
is Phoenix Theatres - Northtowne Mall 1500 

North Clinton Street, Defiance, OH 43512. Please click the 

Annual Maria Stein Medjugorge Spiritual Retreat 
 November 3 - 6, 2023  

at the Maria Stein Retreat Center 
Cost is $275 for 2-day stay and $375 for a 3-day stay.  Reg-
istration due October 15.    
Contact Theresa Beckman at 419/969-0027 for details.    

Join us for Sundays at St. Charles on October 22, 
World Mission Sunday, when Fr. Angelo Anthony, 
C.PP.S., will be our guest presider and preacher at the 
9 a.m. Mass. World Mission Sunday is an opportunity 
for us to reflect upon our missionary call from baptism, 
to keep the flame of faith alive in our hearts. The 
mission of a flame is to give light to dark areas, so too, 
we are to be the flame of faith for others in the lives of 
our families, parishes, communities and country. During 
an information session after Mass, join Fr. Angelo 
to reflect upon our call to be missionaries of Jesus, 
each uniquely empowered to be Christ's light for 

others.    

OTTAWA— KNAP Sack, Inc. will be holding its fifth annual Designer Purse 
Bingo on Saturday, October 21, 2023, at the Ottawa VFW.  Doors open at 5:30 
p.m.; bingo begins at 7:00 p.m.  Tickets are $35 each.  The price includes an 
entry ticket for door prizes, 21 bingo cards, and light snacks. Additional tickets 
for raffle baskets and a 50/50 drawing will be available. There will also be a 
cupcake game, an end-of-the-night auction, and a special game for a surprise 
bag!!  Tickets may be purchased at Always Blessed, in Ottawa, at the Ottawa 
VFW, or by contacting Becky Dershem (419.235.1068), Becky Leader 
(419.969.0981), or Kari Johnson (567.376.0977). 
 
KNAP Sack began 11 years ago as a weekend meal program.  We serve 
children in grades K-8 at Glandorf Elementary, Ottawa Elementary, and Sts. 
Peter and Paul Elementary Schools, the Ottawa Head Start classroom, and the 
Putnam County Educational Service Center Annex.   In addition, six years ago, 
KNAP Sack, in collaboration with the West Ohio Food Bank and numerous 
community partners, began to host a monthly food distribution at the Putnam 
County Fairgrounds on the third Wednesday of each month to get fresh produce 
and other food items to Putnam County families’ tables. 

Ecumerical Christmas Forms are in the south vestibule. 

http://www.mustardseedgiftshop.com
https://paradisusdei-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/2SuKmaarGBEVriww7AqAbVjQ-TpTkFsMw9QT-WOM4viJNGXXNigEbKefvYAER8BbhgEceMSkniUMQP1516qzTmHffB0JJTfTZwYNRYnNo02BmKoRJF1vVSv-2JbDMOY-l1IxngBVOr07eX3YJzRHgFgUv96lE7PjamBGEUnjYIqVaiXOdZ-uykJvPYZmfKiSu0rVB-GNeDL54B7sGM7
https://paradisusdei-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/2SuKmaarGBEVriww7AqAbVjQ-TpTkFsMw9QT-WOM4viJNGXXNigEbKefvYAER8BbhgEceMSkniUMQP1516qzTmHffB0JJTfTZwYNRYnNo02BmKoRJF1vVSv-2JbDMOY-l1IxngBVOr07eX3YJzRHgFgUv96lE7PjamBGEUnjYIqVaiXOdZ-uykJvPYZmfKiSu0rVB-GNeDL54B7sGM7
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                     ISSUE 1 ON NOVEMBER’S BALLOT 9 



CELEBRATING 175TH YEAR OF THE MISSIONARIES OF THE PRECIOUS 

BLOOD SERVING ST.  JOHN THE BAPTIST CATHOLIC CHURCH! 10 





ALL ARE WELCOME THIS SUNDAY, OCTOBER 8TH FROM 11:30AM - 3:30PM! 

GUIDE 


